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MINUTES FOR MEETING OF OCTOBER 16, 2018

A special meeting of the Pine Grove Township Supervisors was held on Tuesday, October 16, 2018 at
9:00 AM at the Town Hall. Supervisors present were Charles Morrison, Carmen Ferranto and Douglas
Smith. Others present were Julie Parmenter.

Charles Morrison opened the special township meeting at 9:10 a.m.

The meeting opened with the pledge to the flag.

Charles Morrison read over the agenda.

No visitors were present.

A motion to approve the minutes from the October 10, 2018, meeting was made by Douglas Smith. The
motion was seconded by Carmen Ferranto. The vote was unanimous and the motion carried.

The budget review was next. The Supervisors reviewed the revenues and some of the expenses and set
the 2019 amounts.

The Supervisors set the Trick or Treat hours for Halloween. Trick or Treating will be on Wednesday,
October 31* from 6:00 ~ 8:00 p.m. Trick or Treaters are to only go to homes with their porch lights on.

Carmen and Doug updated Charlie on the Fall Convention that they attended. Doug advised that Adam
Elms from PennDOT will be contacting us to set a date to discuss an agility agreement pertaining to
millings that they will have an excess of. Adam noted that Townships will be able to purchase the
millings from them if they so desire.

Charlie noted that the brush pile in the pit on Cider Mill Hill is getting quite large. He will talk to Ken
about burning that brush.

Carmen Ferranto made a motion for adjournment at 9:55 AM. Douglas Smith seconded the motion.
The vote was unanimous and the motion carried.

Sincerely,

Secretary



